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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
It has been agreed that Caroline Wood (Housing Options) will produce a 
skeleton CBL policy setting out the statutory requirements together with the 
options where the Committee can exercise discretion; alongside this, Tristar 
are to produce options for the delivery of a future policy.  The Committee will 
use both pieces of work when formulating recommendations.  Tristar are also 
taking the lead with early consultation efforts and the results will be fed to the 
committee. 
 
A mid-review tri-partite meeting has been held on 4 January to evaluate 
progress so far; the way forward for the review was endorsed.     
 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The meeting on 11 January has been re-scheduled for 1 February in order for 
the policy and implementation options to be developed.    
 
The review is on schedule with a view to the final report being presented to 
Cabinet in March 2007. 
 
 


